From: Pagano, Paula L. (LD) (FBIL

To: Harmon, Jennifer

Cc: Wilson, Richard E. (LD) (FBI); Grossweiler, Lisa L. (LD) (FBI
Subject: San Diego County Sheriff"s Department Regional Crime Laboratory
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 5:30:12 AM

This message is to inform you that the final audit report prepared by the Office of the Inspector General (OIG)
is now closed. The Laboratory has complied with the FBI's Memorandum of Understanding governing its
participation in the National DNA Index System and the standards governing CODIS activities for the areas
that were tested by the OIG.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 703-632-8309 or Lisa Grossweiler, NDIS
Custodian, at 703-632-8315.
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Paula Pagano | FBI Laboratory | CODIS Unit | 703-268-0973 cell
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